
VCCA Green Building Committee Meeting 
Presentation, Networking & Happy Hour 

Wednesday, July 16th 
 

The New Title 24, What’s Hot & What’s Not 
What you need to know as a Building Professional  

 
Please join the Ventura County Contractors Association on Wednesday, 
July 16th at Carrows Restaurant (corner of Seward Ave. & Harbor Blvd. in 
Ventura) at 5:00 p.m. for a presentation, networking and perhaps a drink 
after work from Carrows full service bar. VCCA’s Green Building 
Committee has historically met for a breakfast meeting, but this month we 
thought we would try something new. 
 
New rules under Title 24 became the law July 1, 2014.There will be a brief 
presentation with hand outs of the items you will need to watch out for as a 
general contractor or subcontractor. As always, this monthly meeting will 
also give you a great opportunity to network with other Green Building 
Professionals.  Hope to see you there! 
 
Wayne Pendrey 
Green Building Committee Chair 
Pendrey.consulting@gmail.com 
 
 


